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Dear Share and Care Families: 

     Welcome back!  We're excited to see those of you who returned and look 
forward when everyone else is back!  All of us have been met with unprecedented 
times and are trying to adjust to a "new normal".   Thank you for being patient as 
we navigate through this storm.  Everyone at Share & Care appreciates the 
support of our drop off and pick up procedures, knowing its time consuming.  We 
are here for our families and welcome any feedback on how the kids are adjusting 
to face masks, shoe removal, etc.   

     While Share and Care was closed the last two months new floors, walls, hand 
sanitizer stand, etc. were installed.  The entire center from ceiling to floors have 
been cleaned and sanitized.  This pandemic has created many challenges but as a 
team we can get through this!   

     As we move forward we are communicating with our licensing rep, health 
dept. and governmental bodies on our next step into the next phase.  We will 
keep you informed as many changes can be expected.    

 

God bless! 


